
BROCKWELL JUNIOR SCHOOL 

PARENT/CARER QUESTIONNAIRE 2019 
 

 

QUESTION 

 

STRONGLY 

AGREE 

 

AGREE 

 

DISAGREE 

 

STRONGLY 

DISAGREE 

 

DON’T 

KNOW 

 

1. My child is happy at 

school. 

 

21 / 62% 13/38%    

2. My child feels safe at 

school. 

 

29/85% 5 / 15%    

3. My child makes good 

progress. 

 

26 / 76% 8 / 24%    

 4. My child is well looked 

after. 

 

27 / 79% 7 / 21%    

5. My child is taught well. 

 

27 / 79% 7/ 21%    

6.  My child receives 

appropriate homework 

for their age. 

 

17 / 50% 15 / 44% 2/ 6%   

7.  School makes sure its 

pupils are well 

behaved. 

 

20 / 59% 13 / 38% 1 / 3%   

8.  School deals effectively 

with bullying. 

 

17 / 50% 11 / 32% 1 / 3%  5 / 15% 

9.  School is well led and 

managed. 

 

25/74% 8/23%   1 / 3% 

10. School responds well to 

any concerns I raise. 

 

22/65% 8/23%   4 / 12% 

11. I receive valuable 

information from 

school about my 

child’s progress. 

 

21 / 62% 12 / 35% 1 / 3%   

12. Would you recommend 

this school to another 

parent? 

 

YES NO DON’T KNOW 

100%   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Brockwell Junior School 
Purbeck Avenue, 

Loundsley Green, 

Chesterfield, 

Derbyshire, 

S40 4NP   

Telephone: 01246 278542 

Fax: 01246 278542                                                   
                           Headteacher: Miss Catherine Holmes                                                                 

Email: enquiries@brockwell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk             Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Emma Crutchley    

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

PARENT/CARER SURVEY 2019 

 

We appreciate the support you give us and welcome any helpful feedback to further 

improve. We believe in continual school improvement and would like you to help us 

reflect on aspects we do well and those things we can improve on. Each year, your 

ideas have resulted in school improvements such as the After and Before School Club, 

West and East Side Field Path and Learning Challenge Curriculum News to broaden 

options for home learning.  

 

We would therefore be very grateful if you could find the time to complete this short 

questionnaire and return it to school by Tuesday June 4th when the results will be 

collated in time for the next governors meeting.  

 

Please use the space below for any additional comments. Please be aware that the 

children receive their own detailed survey and have the opportunity to tell us what they 

think too. Please return to the class collection box or school office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Catherine Holmes  
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